
  

 

 

Hello Dragons and Happy New Year! 

As we embark upon a new year, we are looking forward and hoping for even a better and more prosperous 2011 year 

for everyone. 

The Industrial Druid High School Alumni Association has accomplished much since our last reunion and we are striving 

even harder each and every day to continue to keep the Industrial Druid High School legacy alive and the Dragon flame 

burning. During the 2010 year and through your efforts and support of the Scholarship Foundation, we were able to 

award two One Thousand dollars ($1,000) scholarships to two deserving students. We are currently looking at the possi-

bility of purchasing or leasing a building to serve as a museum to house all Industrial Druid High School memorabilia and 

we are hoping to implement the Industrial Druid High School Alumni Association Hall of Fame very soon. 

The Grand Reunion Committee of the alumni association is currently making plans for the 2011 grand reunion that is 

scheduled to be held in Tuscaloosa June 30 – July 3, 2011, and we hope that you will make plans to attend the reunion. 

As you know only too well, costs have escalated with everything, especially in the areas of goods and services. We are 

hoping to have a better reunion this year than ever before; therefore, due to inflation, we have to increase the registra-

tion cost to $125.00 per person. You can make installment payments payable to: Industrial Druid High Grand Reunion 

and mail to: P.O. Box 2334, Tuscaloosa, AL 35403. We regret having to make this increase and have tried to keep the 

increase as conservative as possible so that the reunion will be affordable for everyone. Due to the advance preparation 

required in planning for an event of this magnitude, there will be no refund or transfer of money. 

Please find on the reverse side of this letter tentative additional information and activities being planned for the reunion 

and a registration form for completing and returning with your registration fee no later than April 8, 2011. This infor-

mation is also provided on the following websites for your convenience: http://druidhigh.homestead.com or 

http://druiddragonfamily.ning.com. 

Should you have any questions or need additional information, please feel free to contact me at the above address or e-

mail me at: Ashleys1st@bellsouth.net. We always welcome any comments from our fellow Dragons. We hope you will 

make plans to join us for another memorable reunion and help us to celebrate the ongoing spirit of the Industrial Druid 

High School Dragons on June 30-July 3, 2011, in Tuscaloosa. 

AZZIE SHARPER WASHINGTON, CHAIRPERSON 

 

Registration/Reservation Committee 

WHAT’S NEW!! 

INDUSTRIAL/DRUID HIGH SCHOOL 

 ALUMNI ASSOCIATION 

 

After much deliberation, the active participants of 

the Industrial/Druid High School Grand Reunion 

Steering Committee has formulated and ap-

proved a more structured model to govern our 

alumni activities. The Industrial/Druid High 

School Alumni Association now has a Constitu-

tion and By-Laws. The Annual membership fee is 

$25.00 per person and is payable now.  The As-

sociation will sponsor the Grand Reunion, Schol-

arship Foundation, and other activities when 

deemed necessary. Membership is not required 

for alumni to participate in sponsored events.   

FOR MORE INFORMATION VISIT  

OUR WEBSITE 

 

http://druidhigh.homestead.com or 

http://druiddragonfamily.ning.com 

If anyone has memorabilia  you wish to  share for the Archive, 

please contact 

 Sharon Barrett at (205) 887-3530 or sbarre2t@yahoo.com  

Class leaders are asked to submit names of all deceased 

classmates since 2009 to  

Eunice Lavender  

P.O. Box 2334  

Tuscaloosa, AL 35403. 

Mission Statement:  

“The collaborative objectives of the alumni association shall be to 
preserve the memory of our cherished alma mater, so that its legacy 

may benefit future generations.” 

  

P . O . BOX 2334  •  TUSCALOOSA, ALABAMA  35403 
INDUSTRIAL/DRUID HIGH SCHOOL  ALUMNI ASSOCIATION 

INDUSTRIAL-DRUID GRAND 

REUNION 

INDUSTRIAL/DRUID HIGH SCHOOL 

  ALUMNI ASSOCIATION 

June 30 –July 3, 2011  

 Theme: 

 "Rekindling the Flame, the Dragon  

Legacy Lives On" 

Eva Harris Owens, Chairperson                                                             Linda Sharper Hood, Secretary 

Mason Bonner, Co-Chairperson                                                             Janonal Jones, Treasurer 

P O BOX 2334 TUSCALOOSA, AL 35403 

http://druidhigh.homestead.com/
http://druiddragonfamily.ning.com/
mailto:Ashleys1st@bellsouth.net
http://dragonalumni.ning.com/


Tour Of The City 1:00PM—3:00PM 

Jump on the bus and tour the New Tuscaloosa and have lunch 

in historic downtown. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Registration—7:00—8:00PM 

McDonald Hughes Community Center 

 

Luau—8:00PM—1:00AM 

McDonald Hughes Community Center 

 

 

SATURDAY,  JULY 2, 2011 

Old Fashion Block Party –9:00AM– 1:00PM 

Dancing, Music, Games, Dance Contest, etc. 

Arlington Freeman Park, Dragons Lane 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Registration-6:30PM-8:30PM 

McDonald Hughes Community Center 

The Dragons’ Ball 

McDonald Hughes Community Center 

Social Hour  – 7:30PM-8:30PM 

Extravaganza– 8:30PM – 1:00AM 

Theme: Déjà vu: “A Night to Remember” 

Dress: Semi-Formal (Please, No Jeans/Casual Wear) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

SUNDAY,  JULY 3, 2011 

Coffee Hour – 8:00 – 9:00AM 

McDonald Hughes Community Center 

Morning Worship Service– 9:00 – 11:00AM 

McDonald Hughes Community Center 

Brunch—11:00AM –1:00PM 

McDonald Hughes Community Center 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
If you are interested in purchasing a Red T-shirt with White 

lettering at an additional cost, please note this on your 
Registration Form, along with the size(s) of  T-shirt(s) needed. 
Additional cost for T-shirts as noted below: 
 
Sizes Small - 1X = $10.00 
Sizes 2X & Above = $12.00 
If you have questions or need additional information, contact 
Azzie Washington @:(205) 752-3910 or 
E-mail: ashleys1st@bellsouth.net.  

THURSDAY,  JUNE 30, 2011 

Registration-6:00-9:00PM 

McDonald Hughes Community Center 

Hospitality – 6:00PM—9:00PM 

 

Monte Carlo Nite—9PM–1:00AM 

McDonald Hughes Community Center 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FRIDAY,  JULY 1, 2011 

Matthew Clark Memorial 

Golf Tournament—7:00AM 

Place-TBA 

 

 

 

 

 

Contact Henry Thomas at: 

(205)759-5077 OR EMAIL: Henryfrd@aol.com 

 

SCHEDULE OF EVENTS 

Inside Front Cover $130.00 1/2 Page $60.00 

Inside Back Cover $130.00 

Full Page                $100.00 

1/4  Page $40.00 

Patron     $25.00 

 

T-SHIRTS 

REGISTRATION & FEE 
Registration fee for adults 21 and above is $125.00 per 

person.  All events are covered in the reunion fee, 
with exception of the Golf Tournament & T-shirts. No 

Reduced Rate for individual activity and No Transfer 
or Refund of Money. Full Registration fee is due no 

later than April 8, 2011, to avoid a penalty.  Any mon-
ey received after this date  will involve the $125.00 

registration fee, plus $25.00 late fee.  Souvenir packag-
es are not guaranteed for registrations received after 

April 8, 2011.   Installment payments will be accepted. 
Mail your registration form with payment to:  

                Industrial/Druid Alumni Association  
                P. O.  Box 2334 Tuscaloosa, AL  35403  
 

Arrangements are being made through the Tuscaloosa 
Travel & Convention Bureau for lodging accommoda-

tions for the reunion and are incomplete at this time. 
If you will need hotel accommodations while in Tusca-

loosa, please indicate on your registration form. Please 
visit the official Industrial-Druid High websites, 

www.druidhigh.homestead.com and/or  
druiddragonfamily.ning.com for additional information 

regarding lodging and the latest updates. 

ADS 

DRAGONS 

NEW DOWNTOWN 

FOSTERS AUDITORIUM (UA) 

BLACK WARRIOR RIVER WALK 

AMPHITHEATER 

TRANSPORTATION MUSEUM 

WEST TUSCALOOSA 

(Stillman College, McKenzie Cts., Dinah 

Washington Blvd, Former DHS site) 

Ads are being sold to be placed in the Souvenir Booklet.  If  
you are interested in placing an ad, please contact: 
Mason Bonner @(205) 292-5417 or Email: willisbon-
ner@bellsouth.net or mail your info w/check to IHS/Druid 

Alumni Association  P. O.  Box 2334 Tuscaloosa, AL  35403 

Named in honor of Matthew Clark „60 who worked diligently 

with the golf tournament. and the reunion.  


